

EY ACADEMY PARENT ORGANIZAT

From the VAPO President...

Mrs. Audra Nuttall

It's a big year. 2015. Valley Academy opened their doors in September of 1995. In honor of the 20th anniversary of our beloved school, VAPO would like to honor the parents, students, and staff by hosting a family picnic in conjunction with our Book Fair's Family Fun Night on Friday, May 1st. So save the date. Bring the family. Invite past Valley Academy alumni. Pack a dinner or purchase food from the food trucks. But be sure to make it to our 20th anniversary party. More details to come.

Until that party, take some time and enjoy your child(ren) over Spring Break, March 16th – 20th!

VAPO REPORTS

Top Volunteer Hours by Families for February

Hansen	18.50
Hochhalter	18.50
Pharris-Kloft	18.25
Wilson	17.25
Giacalone	16.75

Top Box Top Class' for

February

1675 Calderon

Thank you

Spring Festival was a huge success because of parents like you. THANK YOU!

Next VAPO Meeting

Tuesday, April 14, 2015

2nd Tuesday of every month

UPCOMING EVENTS

March 23rd Morning Assembly 1st – 6th graders join the Student Council and Administration as they celebrate student achievements in the classroom

March 25th Report Cards Go Home End of 3rd quarter

March 26th Caught Being Good

During lunch 1st – 8th graders may turn-in their "Caught Being Good" tickets for prizes Contact Mrs. Lund 918-408-3558 to help

March 27th 8th grade class shirt pictures Each year the 8th grade class designs and creates a class shirt that they can wear every Friday during 4th quarter

April 3rd No School

Spring Recess Day

April 7th VAPO luncheon for staff

Contact Mrs. Johnson 602-373-4206 to help

April 7th Honor Roll Ice Cream

During lunch

April 9th Volunteer Appreciation Dinner Hosted by Staff and Administration

April 10th Spirit Day